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January 11, 2010
Dear Governor/State Legislator Name,
Enclosed is a proposed bill that would protect boys from forced circumcision. Circumcision is the surgical removal of the foreskin, a functional zone of skin and tissue that protects the penis and contains thousands of sensory nerve endings. Each year, more than one million American boys are subjected to this medically unnecessary surgery without their consent.

Global condemnation of nonconsensual male circumcision is growing louder. Amputation of the foreskin is so harmful that this summer the chairman of the Swedish Pediatric Surgeons Association compared male circumcision to female genital mutilation and regarded it as “an assault”. In South Africa, a High Court judge ruled in October that circumcision without consent was illegal and went against an individual’s constitutional rights. And in the U.K., a 20-year old man filed suit in November against the physician who forcefully circumcised him as an infant.

Forced circumcision has also been coming under intense criticism here in the USA. In March, the Washington Post focused national attention on a group of intactivists who marched outside the halls of Congress and the White House. Their demand was simple and straightforward: that boys be given the same legal protection from forced genital cutting as girls.

A North Carolina court seemed to agree with that demand in September when it convicted a father of child abuse for circumcising his two infant sons for religious reasons. And Massachusetts is now considering a bill (S. 1777) that would prohibit forced genital cutting of boys.

The enclosed MGM Bill proposal would protect all boys in Your State from being circumcised for medically unnecessary reasons. Will you please help give them the equal protection that they deserve by sponsoring this bill?

Sincerely,

Your Name
Your Name
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